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Peab builds apartment building in
Bandhagen

Peab has been commissioned to build an apartment building with 61 apartments in
Bandhagen, south of Stockholm. The customer is Aktiebolaget Familjebostader and
the contract is worth SEK 150 million.

The project, the Fargfilmen Block, entails construction of a low-rise building with four
stairwells. The 61 apartments will be placed on six floors with the penthouse divided into
two apartments. Technical space and 28 parking spaces will be constructed under parts of
the building, which will be built according to Miljébyggnad Silver.

“We're really pleased to work together with Familjebostader in the construction of rental
apartments in Bandhagen and thereby build for the future. This is our mission as the Nordic
Community Builder,” says Louise Strémbeck, Region Manager Peab.

The project is a traditional contract. Construction is planned to start in December 2021 and
occupation is planned for the fourth quarter 2023.

The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2021.
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For further information, please contact:
Louise Strémbeck, Region Manager Peab, +46 72 533 52 96

Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 58 billion. With a
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Forslov on Bjére Peninsula in southern Sweden.
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm.



